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., 

Donna K. Bausch 
Law Librarian 
Norfolk Law Library 
1300 Dominion Tower 
999 Waterside Drive 
Norfolk, VA 23510 

Dear Pam and Donna: 

r,\e 

April 20, 1994 

Pamela Diane Williams 
Assistant Director/Public Svcs. 
University of Florida 
College of Law 
Legal Information Center 
Gainesville, FL 32611 

I have attempted to incorporate the comments of the Board into 
the calendar guidelines and application form and scoring sheet for 
the Lucile Elliott Scholarship Fund. One item I failed to raise 
with the Board was the proposal that some members of the committee 
be appointed for two year terms to maintain some continuity of 
practice on the committee. I incorporated that in the committee 
charge and hopes this meets with your approval. 

In talking with SEAALL members there appeared to be some 
resistance to the proposition that we refer to "old members" as 
"veteran members," therefore, I changed the form to read 
"continuing members." 

Please let me know if there is anything further you need from 
me or the committee. 

SKW/bd 

Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

Sarah K. Wiant 
Director of the Law Library 
and Professor of Law 
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